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I strongly support the "Right to a Healthy Environment" amendment to the Oregon 

State Constitution. This right needs to be written into our constitution as the health of 

one's environment can have some of the most significant impacts on a person's well-

being. We all deserve to live in a healthy environment. Any claims against this 

amendment are likely made by those who won't be impacted the most. Please 

consider what a positive difference this amendment can make in the lives of 

generations to come.  


